
From: Alan Story 
Sent: 31 July 2017 13:38
To: Mark Peacock <m.peacock@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: S6/2017/0768/COND - Plot 6000, Hatfield Avenue, Hatfield Business Park, Hatfield, AL10 
9UA

Mark

The Travel Plan (submitted formed part of the original planning application 
(S6/2015/1061/MA)). My comments (7/7/15) identified a few areas that the Travel Plan would 
benefit from review, however these areas of review would be insufficient to recommend 
withholding approval of the details in respect of condition 15. The Highway Authority therefore 
recommend that the Travel Plan (AECOM April 2017) be accepted and approval given in respect of 
condition 15..

The Highway Authority recognise that the S106 that secured the monitoring and support 
contribution required this be paid to the Borough Council, however arrangements have been made 
for this contribution to be paid across from the LPA to the HA, and HCC shall monitor the Travel Plan 
and ensure reviews are undertaken. Given the nature of the condition by which the Travel Plan is 
secured, the Highway Authority may require the assistance of the LPA in obtaining monitoring 
reports in future years.

Best regards
Alan

.

Alan Story. 
Senior Development Officer
Highways, Mid Herts, 1st Floor East Link,
County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN

Telephone: 01992 658326  Internal dial: 58326




